Friday, 8 July 11

To: Supervisor Salud Carbajal

From: Gloria Hebert Subject: SMART METERS

Dear Supervisor Carbajal,

Your Tuesday SMART METER meeting truly showed the depth of feeling the Santa Barbara citizens-consumers have against these wireless radistion emitting devices.

They do not save energy or money, they only profit PG&E, etc. Perhaps a thousand meter-readers will be out of work in California.

A tragic reality of the radiation of these meters - is to children. Children from birth have an exetremely thin skull protecting their brains. The penetration of the radio frequency radiation will quickly harm the brains & bodies of all children.

SMART METERS have been rejected by over 40 California governments. San Luis Obispo is prohibiting their installation, etc.

These are harmful cancer producing unnecessary devices. When the serious harnful health effects to our children are considered - aren't SMART METERS a crime against humanity?

As you know, all of the large number of people in your Council meeting Tuesday, were against changing to SMART METERS, for an amazing complexity of reasons.

One remembers the dictum: DO NO HARM.

Thank you for your service to Santa Barbara.

Yours sincerely,

G. Hebert

P.O. Box 50834

Montecito, CA., 93150

805-969-5110